
       IB Diploma Programme Newsletter        
October 2019 -​ IB Senior Newsletter Volume ​1 

  
In this issue: 
-IB Exam Registration 
-IB and University 
-EE What's next? 
-CAS Star 
-IB Looking Ahead 
 
IB Exam Registration: 
IB exam registration is live! Forms and payment are due to Mrs. Stockfisch by Friday, October 
25th.  Checks made payable to BMHS. 
 
IB 2020 Exam Schedule 
 
IB and University​: 
Did you know that the IB has a whole website dedicated to University admission? 
 
EE What's next? 
Students should be meeting with their supervisor and completing a draft feedback meeting by 
Friday, October 4th. The due date for the completed extended essay is Friday, November 8th. 
 
IB Looking Ahead: 

IB and Supporting College Visits—October 10th and 11th 

Math HL IA Deadline—Friday, October 25th 
Extended Essay Deadline—November 8th 

 
 
 
 
 



CAS Star: ​Natalie Ochoa  
Natalie’s efforts outside of the classroom are extraordinary! She works with CYL, choir through 

her church, campaigning for different political candidates and advocating for change on the 
climate policy. 

“ I love CAS because it challenges me to be active not only physically, but in my community. I 
can take what I do and reflect on it so I can make sure I have met my goals and know what I 

can do to improve. One of the best CAS experiences that I had was the CT History Day 
Competition where I got to showcase the passage of the Voting Rights Act of 1965 on an 

exhibit. I am especially proud of the club that I started with other IB students called McMahon 
Democrats, where students have many opportunities to get involved in local, state, and 

nationwide politics and civic activism.” 
 

    
 
 

Questions:  

IB Diploma Programme Coordinator  

Nicole Stockisch  

stockfischn@norwalkps.org 

Follow us on Twitter @IbBrien 

Instagram: brienmcmahonibdp 
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